



        Dates to Remember March 22: Parent Teacher Interviews
March 24: Non Instructional Day
April 7: Good Friday, No School

April 10: Easter Monday, No School
April 11-14: Spring Break, No School
April 19: Athletic Society Meeting 6:30pm

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our first round of Parent Teacher Interviews are scheduled for next Wednesday, March
22nd from 5:00pm-8:00pm. We have experienced great success with booking time slots
for parents to meet with our teachers for Parent Teacher Interviews. All interviews will be
in-person in the gym.

Here is the link to sign up for your interviews: Parents can book for this event by going to
our website https://www.schoolinterviews.com and entering the event code zdwsy
You can also scan this QR code to book your appointment.

This semester, our second round of parent teacher interviews is on May 4th. These
interviews will be through google meet and phone calls. Similar to last semester, we will
have time slots for parents to sign up and share their preference of a phone call or google
meet.

Thank you for all that you do to support École HJ Cody, if you have any questions please
don’t hesitate to give me a call or send me an email.

Kind regards,

Mike Garrow, Principal
mgarrow@cesd73.ca
403-887-2412

Bookings will close on Mar 22nd at 1:00pm but I recommend booking
as early as possible to reserve your time slots. If the teacher is fully
booked, please send them an email and they will make contact with you. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com/
mailto:mgarrow@cesd73.ca


SENIOR GIRLS WIN 3A ZONES



The Senior Girls won the 3A girls Central Zone Championship on Saturday, defeating
Camrose 51-44! The girls will now head to Provincials next week in Wetaskiwin. 

All games can be viewed live at 
https://www.asaa.ca/championships/site/2023-asaa-3a-girls-boys-basketball.



Grad Committee Bake Sale



The grad committee will be hosting a bake sale on Wednesday March 22nd. This will
be from 5pm-8pm, during the in person parent teacher interviews. We are looking for
baking goods to be volunteered from hopefully all grades. The money will go towards

future grad and school events. The theme is 'Spring', so go about this information
however you'd like. On Wednesday, March 22nd, please bring any baked goods you
have to Room 209 (upstairs, down the hall). Anytime from 8:30-4:30. We appreciate

anything you make for the bake sale. 

Ski/Snowboard Trip to Nakiska 



We are planning a trip to Nakiska on March 31.



Cost $130.00 per person - Includes Skiing/rentals and Transportation
We must have 40 people signed up by March 22 or the trip will not go

You must be a Laker Ambassador to be eligible to go 
(Passing and Attendance is necessary)

To sign up or for more details, please see Mr. Hart or Ms.Marsh

THE NEXT POST SECONDARY TRIP HAS ARRIVED



On April 6th we will be visiting Olds College and SAIT, in Calgary. This trip is open to
Grade 11 students and possible grade 12's depending on room. It will have a

technical and trades focus, but other programs can be discussed and explored. 
Please see Mr. Payne if interested.






